
 
Parent Advisory Council Meeting 

MINUTES 
Monday January 27, 2020  

7:00pm – 8:00pm, Multi-Purpose Room (MPR) 
 

Attendance: Dagne Fortin, Alikie Knight, Kim Grimwood, Jaclyn Fairburn, Elske Katz, Craig Drew, 
Melissa Walker, Beth Harris, Shari Virjee Tanada, Zara Priest, Jennifer Cram, Suzanne Vardy, Mrs. 
Wheatley, Mr. Crowther 
 
Item 
 

Comments Member(s) 
Responsible 

Call to Order - Meeting called to order at 7:02pm. 
- Adopt Agenda: addition of teacher rep report (Elske, Alikie) 
- Approval of Minutes – Nov 21, 2019 (Dagne, Alikie) 
- Still looking for secretary and programs committee thank 

you to Elske for stepping into programs committee 

Shari 

Financial Review - Current Financial Overview 
- Balanced sheet shared 
- Profit and loss sheet shared 
- Munch a lunch profit from fall term about $10000, need 

more volunteers in order maintain service and revenue 
 

Dagne 

Seycove Auction  - Update / Q & A 
- Lisa Hammermeister DL rep 
- Volunteer opportunities now available 
- Last year our revenue from this was $8000 
- Please promote, class basket, sign up and attend 
- Feb. 22, 2020 
- Baskets due Feb. 14 

 

Principal + VP’s Report - Appreciate the volunteer drivers and ask that paperwork 
and forms (drivers abstract, Drivers license, insurance) be 
submitted at least a week prior to driving. There is a lot to 
be checked and completed in order to ensure safety 

- Home school communication in connection to the core 
competencies. Shared strategies to improve 
communication with your child 

o What was challenging today? 
o What was the best question you asked today? 
o What are you still curious about? 
o To build a connection to them and with school, 

shows you value school, I think your teacher is 
important 

Megan 
Wheatley & 
Tristan 
Crowther 



 
Teacher Rep - A thank you for what you do, the PAC is a really important 

part of what we do at the school 
- Choir to Park Royal, field trip fund is really valued, thank 

you (buses are challenging) 
- Thank you for the classroom funds 
- Thank you for the ski program 
- Jesse Miller was a great resource for teachers and students 
- DancePLY, great instructors, really knowledgeable  

Craig Drew 

Emergency 
Preparedness 

- Master of Disaster Program (free kit, developed 
curriculum) 

- BC Gov has two fully funded programs available to schools 
- Planet Protector Academy (available to some) 
- Possibility of presentation for parents about emergency 

preparedness and consult about emergency container 
- Mandate is to get schools as prepared as possible 
- Pass along list of what needs to be in the containers 
- Will work with DL administration 

Melissa 

Parking - Parking assessment by the district, but needs PAC 
approval 

- Physical deterrent 
- Parking in the turnaround is a constant safety issue 
- PAC voted to approve and give support to an assessment 
- Please include John Fullerton in the conversation 
- Access to the school for people with physical disabilities is 

also an area of concern 

Zara 

Programs Committee - Update, meeting on Feb. 3 
- Music theatre is registering and will look at spring ideas at 

next meeting 
- Jesse Miller was really well attended 

Elske 

Event Update - Movie Night – Jan 31, grade 7’s hosting 
- Bingo night – may be postponed to 2021, need volunteers 

in order to run it 
- Spring Carnival, May 30 (Parks department permit booked, 

Lion’s club, carnival events, reached out to other vendors 
TBC) 

- Teacher Lunch – Ursula confirmed to provide to staff 
- Date tbd 

All 

AOB - Mr. Drew spoke about school sound system 
- Projector in the gym, mobile systems, lots of options and 

things to consider  
- Next PAC Meeting March 10 

All 

Adjournment - Meeting adjourned at 8:04pm. 
- Thank you to all for attending. 

Shari 

 


